
Pala 

PO Box 3426 

Santa Monica, CA, 90408 

 

Maria Pallante 

Director of the United States Copyright Office 

Library of Congress 

Copyright Office 

101 Independence Avenue, S.E. 

Washington, D.C. 20559-6000  

 

July 21, 2014 

 

Dear Ms. Pallante: 

 

Please reconsider the ramifications of the Aereo Supreme Court decision which gives even 

more power to corporations at the expense of the average person.  This should never have 

happened and is already being used by major networks (FOX) using this case to control the 

Dish Network. 

 

We stand with artists and others against the control of copyrighted works by these 

companies.  This recent court case abridges many of our choices and freedoms to benefit a 

few. 

 

Why do we allow these corporations to control/write our laws?  What about the 99%? 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

 

Pala 


